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April 11, 2016 

Ed Ellis, president of Santa Cruz & Monterey Bay Railway (SC&MB), said in a statement today 

that “There have been suggestions that SC&MB is willing to consider abandonment of the 

railway.  Nothing could be further from the truth. SC&MB has a contract with the Santa Cruz 

County Regional Transportation Commission, owners of the rail right-of-way, to operate the 

railroad through September, 2022, and we fully intend to honor that commitment.” 
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